(28 ]ackson Elementary PTO General Meeting
: ALL are welcome at the first PTO

PTO Newsletter Meeting of the school year on
September 2022 Monday, September 22 from 6-7 pm,
This will be a virtual meeting. More
The Jackson School PTO welcomes ~ information on how to access the

meeting will be placed on the Jackson

you and your child back to school!
PTO Facebook page as the date gets

A special welcome to our

Kindergarteners and any others who - closer.
are new to Jackson. We're so glad to
have you as part of the Jackson AmazonSmile

family! Go to smile.amazon.com,
and look for the “Select a

Charity to Start Shopping”

PTO Board Members 2022-2023

Carrie Sweetman, President box. Enter Jackson
Rachael Larzelere, Vice President Elementary Manitowoc. Click as directed
Mara Lambrecht, Treasurer and you are ready to shop and support

Ashley Derenne, Volunteer Coordinator Jackson at the same time

PTO Events This can also be done on the Amazon
September- App. Once added onto your amazon
16 ~ Outdoor Family Game Night 4-5:30  account, it will automatically apply a
on the Jackson playground portion of your purchases to Jackson’s

PTO! The steps are easy to follow:

22- PTO Meeting 6-7pm in the Jackson

Library . 1)Open up app-and go to Settings
2)Click on AmazonSmile and follow the
on screen instructions for setting it up!

What's Happening? 3) Charity name is: Jackson Elementary
Send a message to be added to our e-mail list. School Parent-Teacher Organization Inc

Email: jacksonpto@mpsd.school

_ That'’s it! Start shopping and a portion of
Like us on Facebook! your purchases helps your schools PTO!
fb.com/jacksonelementarypto

Website:

http://jackson.manitowocpublicschools.org/families/pto

Turn Over =2



Help Wanted!

How will you leave your footprint?
Jackson PTO has a long and proud history of
helping our school community. All Jackson
parents and guardians are considered members
of the PTO. There are no required dues! There’s
no “one-size-fits all” way to be involved. There
are plenty of opportunities regardless of how
much time you have to give. There are many
rewards that come with getting involved
including new connections and seeing smiles on
happy students’ faces! This year, we have a few
key leadership needs for you to consider:

e Secretary {(Immediate opening)

» Vice President (starting the 2023-24 school
year)

» Volunteer Coordinator (starting the 2023-24
school year)

Other ways to get involved include:

¢ Attending monthly PTO meetings

¢ Volunteering at a variety of events”

e Donating food and other supplies

e Participating in various fundraisers
throughout the year

Please contact Carrie Sweetman
(clsweetman@hotmail.com) or
jacksonpto@mpsd.school for more
details!
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*Volunteers who help during the school day are
required to fill out a new background check each
year. Please see the school office.

Box Tops Update

NEW BOX TOPS LABELS!
7y You may have noticed a new

s

= Box Tops label on products.

. Traditional Box Tops clips
i are being phased out of
production. Here’s what you need to know!

Eventually the Box Tops program will
become digital-only. Participating brands
are starting to change their packaging from a
traditional Box Tops clip to the new Box Top
label. If you see this label, use the new Box
Tops app to scan your receipt. Box Tops are
still worth 10¢ each for your school. The
app will find participating products
purchased at any store and instantly add
cash to your school's earnings online. They
also have opportunities to earn more money
for your school by purchasing certain
products. The app is free of charge! More
information at BTFE.com.
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